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August 5, 2008  
 
 
To: UCSC Staff and Academic Employees  
Fr: Willeen McQuitta, Director of Staff Human Resources; Pamela Peterson, 
Assistant Vice Chancellor, Academic Personnel  
Re: Supplement to Military Pay Policy  
 
We are writing to inform you that the Policy on Supplement to Military Pay, 
which was set to expire June 30, 2008, has been extended through June 30, 
2010.  
 
The revised Supplement to Military Pay Policy, Implementation Guidelines and 
Extended Military Leave Q & A’s are available at the following url:  
http://atyourservice.ucop.edu/employees/policies_employee_labor_relations/milit
ary_pay_policies/  
 
Staff employees should direct their questions to their HR Service Team 
Representative, http://shr.ucsc.edu/hrst/hrst_locate-team.htm  
 
Academic employees should direct their questions to their Divisional Academic 
Personnel Coordinator.  
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